Dear Pitts Qilfield Services,

On behalf of Boerne Welding Technology, we would like to thank you
for your support of the 2016 San Angelo Ag Mechanics Show. Without
the time and donations from generoUs sponsors like yourselves, there
would not be an Ag Mechanics show for young students to compete
and display their hard work and dedication, pushing the limits of
design and function in order to make an original project, and for this,
we are grateful. As a team that is forever evolving, we hope to have
your continued support of the program in the years to come so that
future generations of students can continue to be inspired to engineer

and fabricate projects. It's awesome to see the growth that the show

has had from its conception, and we hope that next year through your

generosity and support, it will be even bigger. We feel that Ag
Mechanics could be the answer to solve America’s short fall of skilled

abor and overall work ethic exhibited by the up and coming

enerations. So again, we thank you for your support during this é//éa/é\/
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